
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Finance 

INSURANCE COMMISSION 
1071 United Nations Avenue 

Manila 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

- 
1 November 2021 

MR. LYNDON F. FADRI 
11 Amethyst Rd. Pilar Village 
Las Pines City 

Dear Mr. Fadri: 

We are pleased to notify you that your quotation for the Procurement of Services of 
an Actuarial Consultant Relevant to the Examination of the Philippine Health 
Insurance Corporation (PhilHealth) (PR No. 2021-09-172) in the amount of One 
Million Three Hundred Thousand Pesos (Php1,300,000.00) inclusive of VAT and 
all applicable taxes and charges, is hereby accepted. 

Should you agree with the award of the contract, please acknowledge receipt and 
acceptance of this notice by signing the portion provided below. Keep a copy and 
return the original copy to this office at the soonest. 

You are also required to formally enter into an agreement with us immediately. Failure 
to enter to said agreement/contract shall constitute a sufficient ground for cancellation 
of this award. 

Thank you.  

yours, 

DENNIS B. FUNA 
Insurance Commissioner 

ACCEPTANCE/CONFORME 

The undersigned accepts the award of contract and signifies conformity to enter into 
contract w.  the Ir 	an Commission for the above requirement. 

(Si nature over Printed Name) 

Date: 	11116121  
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